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Media Advisory 
 
The Oklahoma Corporation Commission has launched a nationwide search for its 

highest staff position: Director of Administration.  

 

Appointed by the commissioners, the Director of Administration serves as the 

executive director, appointing authority, and chief of staff for the Commission. 

This position provides administrative direction and management of the agency, 

which has a $50 million annual budget, approximately 460 full-time employees 

within its nine divisions, and has oversight responsibility for programs involving 

more than $400 million annually. 

 

Currently, the Commission regulates a wide range of activities in four core 

program areas: 1) oil and gas drilling and production; 2) public utilities; 3) motor 

carrier, rail and pipeline transportation; and 4) petroleum storage tanks. 

 

Interested parties can find a job description and the application process at: 

http://www.jobaps.com/ok/ 
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